
 

 

                 October 26th, 2022 
 
Re. Early Dismissal                                     
 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
Our first Early Dismissal Day of the year is planned for Friday, November 4th. The students will 
be dismissed at 11:15 am. Buses will be running their regular routes three hours earlier. The 
purpose of the early dismissal is to allow teachers time to meet with parents, and share how 
the students are progressing thus far this term. 
 
In general, the day will run as an ‘Open House’, where you are free to visit your child’s 
classroom and touch base with their teacher. The Open House will begin at 11:15 am and run 
through to 2:15 pm, with a lunch break from 12:15-1:00 pm. However, not every classroom will 
be following an identical plan. Your child’s teacher will communicate the specific details of their  
plan with you if they haven’t already. If you are unable to make it during this time, or would 
like to have a more private conversation with your child’s teacher, please contact them directly 
to see what other arrangements can be made. 
 
 
Thanks very much. 
 

 
_____________________________ 
Iain Gardner, Principal 


